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St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 5th July 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
SMAAA football teams showed their 
skills at the Father Ryan and Walter 
Tomlinson matches last weekend.  More 
details below… 

Our 100% attenders had a great time at 
Chester Zoo, as always behaviour was 
brilliant! 

Reception thoroughly enjoyed their 
dinosaur experience in school this 
week, they were engrossed and learnt a 
lot.   

 

Coming Up… 

See below for events and dates up to 
the end of term 

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                Ms South-Evans’ Class  

                           With 97 %!! 

 

SMAAA Bake Off 

 

 

A huge ‘thank you’ to all of our families for 
joining in with our Bake Off competition!   

 

Some of your creations were superb, we 
were amazed by the effort everybody had 
put in!  

 

The Bake Off raised a grand total of £650 to 
go towards playground equipment for the 
children.  



               

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

 

 

Football 

Our football teams had a great day last 
Saturday at the Father Ryan and Walter 
Tomlinson football championships, 
where they came in second place for 
both competitions! Well done, Teams!  

 

A big thank you to Mrs Grundy and Mrs 
Tinsley for accompanying the teams and 
to parents for their support.  

Request 

Can we please ask that parents and 
carers do not vape on the playground 
during drop off and pick up times.  
Thank you. 

                                 

PE Kits 

Can we please remind you that school kit 
should be worn for PE lessons.  We are 
seeing lots of branded sportswear that is 
not part of school uniform.  Thank you for 
your support with this.   

                     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


